Technical Advisory Committee meeting February 16, 2017

Orlando- The Central Florida Commuter Rail Commission’s Technical Advisory Committee
(TAC) will meet on Thursday, February 16, 2017 at 2 p.m. in the second-floor multipurpose
room at LYNX Central Station, 455 N. Garland Ave., Orlando, FL 32801.

Public participation is solicited without regard to race, color, national origin, age, sex, religion,
disability or family status. Persons who require special accommodations under the Americans
with Disabilities Act or persons who require translation services (free of charge) should contact
Ms. Jessica Ottaviano, FDOT District Five Public Information, 719 S. Woodland Boulevard,
DeLand, FL 32720, or by phone at 386-943-5367, or by email at
jesssica.ottaviano@dot.state.fl.us.

Questions? Please contact Steve Olson of the Florida Department of Transportation at 386-943-
5479 or steve.olson@dot.state.fl.us.
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